
DCM	Sharing	Session	-	February	24,	1018	

Presentation	-	How	do	we	discuss	money?	–	Jon	H.,	District	10	

We	had	a	great	presentation	from	Jon.	

Self-support;	the	seventh	tradition	is	a	privilege	and	a	responsibility	of	the	individual	and	the	groups,	so	
we	ensure	our	organization	stays	free	from	outside	influences.	Currently,	about	41.5%	of	the	groups	
contribute	to	GSO.	

AA	is	free	but	our	services	are	not,	and	are	absolutely	essential	to	our	continued	expansion	and	survival	
of	our	fellowship.	How	do	we	discuss	money?	We	share	our	experience,	we	read	our	literature	and	talk	
openly	in	meetings,	districts,	intergroups	and	area	and	with	our	service	sponsors.	

A	member	said:	It	is	important	to	keep	the	groups	informed	and	with	correct	info.	Another	member	said	
when	addressing	money,	try	to	keep	their	own	thoughts	and	ego	out	of	it.	

In	wrapping	it	up,	the	more	we	talk	about	money,	the	easier	it	will	be.	

	


